
Join us and experience the power of God’s music! 
 

The Howard Gospel Choir 
of Howard University in Concert 

Friday, October 4, 2024  ~  7:00 pm 

First Presbyterian Church of Moorestown  
101 Bridgeboro Road, Moorestown 

 

No ticket needed, Free will offering will be taken.  

Non-perishable food donations are also being collected                   

for the Moorestown Food Pantry. 

 

“Established in 1968, The Howard Gospel Choir’s main objective is to spread the 
Good News of Jesus Christ through song. Our purpose and passion is to serve 
Christ with our musical gifts, bringing peace, restoration, healing and inspiration 
to all who will lend their ears and hearts.”       

                                                          ~ Howard Gospel Choir 


